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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to submit my strong opposition for the Territory Coordinator Legislation and
recommend it not be passed. As a Territorian who is deeply concerned for the unique
environment and cultural heritage that make the NT such a special place to live, I am
deeply concerned by this legislation which could cause immeasurable damage to these
places in the name of development. This lack of concern for the long term care for the
Territory, and the obvious lack of oversight that would come with the legislation are also
of major concern.  

Thank you,
Emily Miller


